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West Dalhousie Wildfire Evacuation Expanded–Morse Rd./Thorne Rd. 
 
 

ANNAPOLIS CO, AUGUST 24, 2025 - Please be advised, the County of Annapolis has expanded 

the mandatory Evacuation Order for West Dalhousie wildfires. 
 
The expanded evacuation includes: 
 

• Civic # 571- 1073 Morse Rd.   

• Civic #s 4272 and 4291 Thorne Rd. 
 
All evacuees are directed to go to the Bridgetown Fire Hall (31 Bay Rd.) to register at 
the Reception Centre. 
 
Instructions for evacuation: 
 

• Take your 72-hour kit and critical items (meds, wallet, keys). 

• Avoid the area if not affected. 

• Call 1-833-806-1515 for info. 

• Do not call 911 for updates. 

• Stay tuned to local news and follow directions of local authorities. 

• Alert in effect until further notice. 
 
Be advised, the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is the official source of 
information on wildfires – the size, status and resources being used to fight them. Their 
messages will be shared on other official government channels, including County of 
Annapolis socials. 
 
People are encouraged to download the Alertable app at AnnapolisREMO.ca to help 
stay informed during emergency situations. Annapolis REMO will work diligently to 
protect all residents within Annapolis County, their property and the environment. 
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